## **ENGLISH TEST 95**

	•	
1: Education is the only method of changes in world p	opulation.	
A. bringing about B. carrying out	C. taking off	D. showing off
2: Grace Kelly was the first famous as a Hollywood actress an	d then Prince Rainer of Monaco.	
A. to be the wife of B. she was the wife of	C. as the wife of	D. the wife of
3: All visitors are requested to with the regulations.		
A agree B comply	C. assent	D. consent
4: Betty: "Your house is lovely! I especially like what you've	done to the front yard." Alice: "	_••
A. Really? That's nice of you to say so C. You're welcome. I'm glad you can come	B. Nothing new. Same old thing	
C. You're welcome. I'm glad you can come	D. Oh, it was nothing! It was not	thing I hope you like it
5: He gives a lot of money to the poor despite the fact that he h	has barely enough to live himself.	0 1 2
		D. on
A. in B. with  6: I'm glad you told me about the show being cancelled	. I'd have travelled all the way to Glasgo	ow for nothing.
A Thomason	C Oth america	D. Moreover
7: Joe couldn't come to our party last weekend – he ho	ouse	
A. was moving  B. had moved	C. moved	D. would move
8: Don't worry about hotel. We can easily for a few ni	ohte	D. Would move
A put you in R put up with you	C nut you down D nut you un	
A. put you in  B. put up with you  9: She wondered her father looked like now, after so n	any years away	
A. how B. whose	C. what D. wh	nom
A. how B. whose  10: Sarah glanced around the room once more, that no	thing was and of place	10111
10: Saran gianced around the room once more, that no	thing was out of place.	D1: 1 1 1
	C. to check	D. being checked
11: You him your map. He has one of his own.		1.3.1
A. shouldn't have lent B. mightn't have lent  12: It is vital that our country's imports its exports.  A. don't exceed B. not exceed	C. mustn't have lent D. ne	edn't have lent
12: It is vital that our country's imports its exports.		
		D. won't exceed
<b>13:</b> Tall people were obliged to bend down their head	on the low ceiling.	
A. so that they won't bang B. for them not to bang	C. in case they will bang	D. so as not to bang
14: Never having been away from home before		
A. Daisy, therefore, felt a little homesick at first	B. it made Daisy feel a little homesick at the	first
A. Daisy, therefore, felt a little homesick at first C. Daisy was a little homesick at first	D. the first feeling Daisy had wa	s sickness.
<b>15:</b> I know William has been disobedient, but don't be too	on him.	
A. heavy B. strong	C. hard	D. strict
<b>16:</b> The two men looked so that it was impossible to d	ictinguish batwaan tham	
	istinguish between them.	
A. alike B. same	C. like D. lik	elv
16: The two men looked so that it was impossible to d A. alike B. same  17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the you	C. like D. lik	ely
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the	weather improves.	•
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the v A. don't make B. didn't do	weather improves. C. don't do D. dic	ely dn't make
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the v A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games.	ln't make
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the variation A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who	ln't make
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold.	ln't make  D. whoever
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value and a substitution of the substitution and anything about the garden until the value and a substitution and a substit	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down	ln't make
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: "	D. whoever D. throw over
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No	D. whoever D. throw over
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No	D. whoever  D. throw over   I don't think so
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive	D. whoever  D. throw over  To I don't think so  D. was forgiving
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive 1. "We must let the disease take its	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end	weather improves.  C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games.  C. whohis bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: "beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive  1. "We must let the disease take its C. course	D. whoever  D. throw over  To I don't think so  D. was forgiving
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive l. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones.	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving D. way
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end	weather improves.  C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games.  C. whohis bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: "beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive  1. "We must let the disease take its C. course	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive 1. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones. C. much big	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving D. way
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four A. so a big area B. very big	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive 1. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones. C. much big	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving D. way
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four A. so a big area B. very big  24: had I had time to take my coat off when the boss coats. Scarcely B. Hard	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive 1. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones. C. much big ame in. C. No sooner	D. whoever  D. throw over  I don't think so  D. was forgiving  D. way  D. so big an area
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four A. so a big area B. very big  24: had I had time to take my coat off when the boss c A. Scarcely B. Hard  25: My supervisor had me the morning taking inventor.	weather improves.  C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games.  C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive 1. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones. C. much big ame in. C. No sooner ry.	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving D. way D. so big an area D. Almost
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four A. so a big area B. very big  24: had I had time to take my coat off when the boss c A. Scarcely B. Hard  25: My supervisor had me the morning taking inventor B. spent	weather improves.  C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games.  C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive 1. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones. C. much big ame in. C. No sooner ry. C. to spend D. spe	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving D. way D. so big an area D. Almost
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four A. so a big area B. very big  24: had I had time to take my coat off when the boss c A. Scarcely B. Hard  25: My supervisor had me the morning taking inventor A. spend B. spent  Choose the sentence that is closest in meaning to the sentence	weather improves.  C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games.  C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: "beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive 1. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones. C. much big ame in. C. No sooner ry. C. to spend D. spo	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving D. way D. so big an area D. Almost ending
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four A. so a big area B. very big  24: had I had time to take my coat off when the boss c A. Scarcely B. Hard  25: My supervisor had me the morning taking inventor A. spend B. spent  Choose the sentence that is closest in meaning to the sentence  26: This holiday is within our price range, provided we don't	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive l. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones. C. much big ame in. C. No sooner ry. C. to spend D. spe e given in each of the following questions go to the expensive restaurants in the tour	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving D. way D. so big an area D. Almost ending
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four A. so a big area B. very big  24: had I had time to take my coat off when the boss c A. Scarcely B. Hard  25: My supervisor had me the morning taking inventor A. spend B. spent  Choose the sentence that is closest in meaning to the sentence  26: This holiday is within our price range, provided we don't A. Our holiday will be okay if there aren't any expensive	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive 1. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones. C. much big ame in. C. No sooner ry. C. to spend D. spe e given in each of the following questions go to the expensive restaurants in the tour restaurants in the tourist center.	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving D. way D. so big an area D. Almost ending
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value of the value of the about the garden until the value of the value of the service of	weather improves. C. don't do D. did medal at the winter Olympic Games. C. who his bad cold. C. throw down uldn't have!" Wally: " beautiful on you C. I hope not D. No me. C. would forgive 1. "We must let the disease take its C. course r time zones. C. much big ame in. C. No sooner ry. C. to spend D. spe e given in each of the following questions go to the expensive restaurants in the tour restaurants in the tourist center. ter, we cannot continue our holiday.	D. whoever D. throw over D. I don't think so D. was forgiving D. way D. so big an area D. Almost ending
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the A. don't make B. didn't do  18: This is the athlete everyone says will win the gold A. whose B. whom  19: Because of his poor health, it took him a long time to A. throw off B. throw away  20: Betty: "Wally, the bracelet is beautiful, but really, you sho A. Okay. Take care B. You're welcome. I think it looks  21: As he made no reference to our quarrel, I assumed he A. forgave B. had forgiven  22: "There is no further treatment we can give," said Dr. Jekyl A. term B. end  23: The Continental United States is that there are four A. so a big area B. very big  24: had I had time to take my coat off when the boss c A. Scarcely B. Hard  25: My supervisor had me the morning taking inventor A. spend B. spent  Choose the sentence that is closest in meaning to the sentence  26: This holiday is within our price range, provided we don't A. Our holiday will be okay if there aren't any expensive B. Because of the expensive restaurants in the tourist cent C. We can afford the holiday so long as we avoid the exp	weather improves.  C. don't do  D. did  medal at the winter Olympic Games.  C. who  his bad cold.  C. throw down  uldn't have!"  beautiful on you C. I hope not  me.  C. would forgive  1. "We must let the disease take its  C. course  r time zones.  C. much big  ame in.  C. No sooner  ry.  C. to spend  D. spece given in each of the following questions go to the expensive restaurants in the tour restaurants in the tourist center.  ter, we cannot continue our holiday.  ensive restaurants in the tourist center.	D. whoever  D. throw over  D. I don't think so  D. was forgiving  D. way  D. so big an area  D. Almost  ending  ist center.
17: I'd rather you anything about the garden until the value of the value of the about the garden until the value of the value of the service of	weather improves.  C. don't do  D. did  medal at the winter Olympic Games.  C. who  his bad cold.  C. throw down  uldn't have!"  beautiful on you C. I hope not  me.  C. would forgive  1. "We must let the disease take its  C. course  r time zones.  C. much big  ame in.  C. No sooner  ry.  C. to spend  D. spe  te given in each of the following questions  go to the expensive restaurants in the tour  ter, we cannot continue our holiday.  ensive restaurants in the tourist center.  m the expensive restaurants in the tourist center.	D. whoever  D. throw over  D. I don't think so  D. was forgiving  D. way  D. so big an area  D. Almost  ending  ist center.

- B. But for such awful weather Joe managed to climb the summit.
- C. Joe wasn't encouraged to try to reach the summit because of the weather, which was extremely bad.
- Due to the worsening weather, Joe had no alternative but to give up his attempt to climb the summit. D.
- 28: "Here are the car keys. You'd better wait in the car," he said to her.
  - He handed her the keys, advising her to wait in the car.
  - He advised her to wait in the car with the car keys.
  - C. He got the car keys before advising her to wait in the car.
  - He gave the car keys to her who was to wait for him in the car.
- 29: It couldn't have been Mary that you heard shouting last night as she is on holiday in Jakarta at the moment.
  - I think Mary is on holiday in Jakarta now, so you may be wrong in thinking that you heard her shouting last night.
  - If you had heard Mary shouting last night she wouldn't be able to take vacation in Jakarta now. B.
  - C. It was not Mary who shouted to you last night because she is on vacation in Jakarta at the moment.
  - Right now, Mary is having a holiday in Jakarta, so it is impossible that it was she whose shouting you heard last night. D.
- **30:** The mistake in the accounts was not noticed until the figures were re-checked.
  - When the figures were re-checked, they came to light the mistake in the accounts.
  - Once re-checking the figures, the mistakes in the accounts was noticed.
  - C. The mistake in the accounts only came to light when the figures were re-checked.
  - D. It was not until the mistake in the accounts was noticed that the figures were checked.

## Read the following passage and choose the correct answer to each of the questions

Ancient people made clay pottery because they needed it for their survival. They used the pots they made for cooking, storing food, and carrying things from place to place. Pottery was so important to early cultures that scientists now study it to learn more about ancient civilizations. The more advanced the pottery in terms of decoration, materials, glazes and manufacture, the more advanced the culture itself.

The artisan who makes pottery in North America today utilizes his or her skill and imagination to create items that are beautiful as well as *functional*, transforming something ordinary into something special and unique.

The potter uses one of the Earth's most *basic* materials, clay. Clay can be found almost everywhere. Good pottery clay must be free from all small stones and other hard materials that would make the potting process difficult. Most North American artisan-potters now purchase commercially processed clay, but some find the clay they need right in the earth, close to where they work.

The most important tools potters use are their own hand; however, they also use wire loop tools, wooden modeling tools, plain wire, and sponges. Plain wire is used to cut away the finished pot from its base on the potter's wheel.

After a finished pot is dried of all its moisture in the open air, it is placed in a kiln and fired. The first firing hardens the pottery, and it is then ready to be glazed and fired again. For areas where they do not want any glaze, such as the bottom of the pot, artisans paint on melted

wax that will later burn off i	n the kiln. They then pour on the	he liquid glaze and let it run over the clay sur	rface, making any kind of decorative
pattern that they want.			
<b>31:</b> What does the passage	mainly discuss?		
<ul> <li>A. Different kinds of cla</li> </ul>	ay.	B. The training of an artisan	l.
C. The making of pottery.		D. Crafts of ancient civilizat	tions.
32: Which of the following	is NOT mentioned in the pass	sage as a way that ancient people used potte	ery?
	B. To wash clothes	C. To transport objects	D. To cook
<b>33:</b> The word " <i>it</i> " in line 2	refers to		
A. clay	B. culture	C. survival	D. pottery
34: According to the passag	ge, which of the following can	be learned about an ancient civilization by	examining its pottery?
A. Its food preferences	B. Its developmental stage C.	Its geographic location D. Its population	
<b>35:</b> The word "functional"	in line 6 is closest in meaning	g to which of the following?	
A. Useful	B. Strong	C. Inexpensive	D. Original
36: The word "basic" in lin	ne 7 is closest in meaning to wi	hich of the following?	
A. Familiar	B. Fundamental	C. Versatile	D. Dirty
37: According to the passag	ge, how do most North Americ	can potters today get the clay they need?	
A. They buy it	B. They make it	C. They did it from the earth	D. They barter for it
38: It can be inferred from	the passage that clay is proces	sed commercially in order to	
A. make it dry more eve	enly	B. remove hard substances	
C. prevent the glaze from	m sticking	D. make it easier to color	
39: According to the author	r, what do potters use to remov	ve the pot from the wheel?	
A. Melted wax	B. A wire loop	C. A sponge	D. Plain wire
<b>40:</b> The word "pattern" in 1	line 15 is closest in meaning to	o which of the following?	
A. Model	B. Color	C. Puzzle	D. Design
Read the following passage	e and choose the word or phr	ase that best fits each of the numbered bla	inks
		Sports Photography	
Sport as a spectacle and	photography as a way of reco	rding action have developed together. At the	ne arrival of the 20th century, Edward
		rement. His pictures of a runner (41)	
Another milestone was who	en the scientist and photograph	ner Harold Edgerton (42) the limits	of photographic technology with his
		n. Another advance was the development of	Eminiature cameras in the late 1920s
which made it possible for	sports photographers to (44) _	their cumbersome cameras behind.	

				Paradoxically, it was of benefit to still	
the game.				5) the still image as a reminder of	
Looking back,	we can see how (46)	_ sports photography has	changed. (47) s	ports photographers were as interested in	
the stories behind	the sport as in the sport itse	elf. Contemporary sports p	hotography (48)	the glamour of sport, the colour and the	
				event, or make a (50) of it. They	
capture in a single identify.	e dramatic moment the real	emotions of the participa	nts, emotions with whic	ch people looking at the photographs can	
41:	A. exhibit	B. show	C. feature	D. demonstrate	
42:	A. enlarged	B. extended	C. prolonged	D. spread	
43:	A. splash	B. drop	C. dash	D. drip	
44:	A. put	B. keep	C. lay	D. leave	
45:	A. chose	B. valued	C. pointed	D. cheered	
46:	A. highly	B. radically	C. extremely	D. severely	
47:	A. Initial	B. First	C. Early	D. Primary	
48:	A. outlines	B. signals	C. emphasises	D. forms	
49:	A. simply	B. alone	C. singly	D. only	
50:	A. preservation	B. store	C. mark	D. record	
Choose the word(	s) CLOSEST in meaning to	o the underlined word(s)	in each of the following	questions.	
51: I haven't finish	hed my work because there	was a fault in the network	and I couldn't <u>log on</u> u	ntil 4 o'clock.	
A. connect	B. check out	C. wait	D. repair		
52: I hate it when	students use their MP3 play	ers in the library. It alway	s bothers me when I'm	trying to study.	
A. disturbs		C. entertains	D. interests		
53: Although Vale	entine's Day has become a g	global industry with more	than 80 million roses so	old worldwide,	
	day are unclear and hidden				
A. a long time	ago B. unforgettable	C. mysterious	D. too old for	anyone to confirm	
Choose the word(s	s) OPPOSITE in meaning		in each of the followin	g questions.	
54: No one knew /	precisely what would happe	en to a human being in spa	ice.	~ <b>.</b>	
A. wrongly	B. casuall		C. flexibly	D. informally	
	ome the third country in the				
A. put in	B. put on		C. put up	D. put off	
				of the following question.	
56:	A. conserve		C. resident	D. dissolve	
57:	A. category	B. expand	C. acacia	D. <u>a</u> pplicant	
Read the followin	g passage and indicate the			<b>—</b> 1 1	
				ty possible in darkness. The electric light,	
				omas Eva Edison in the United States, and	
	Swan in England at the sar			,	
			when Sir Humphrey Day	yy discovered that an electrical arc passed	
				g along the Place de la Concorde in Paris.	
Other experiments were <i>undertaken</i> in Europe and America, but the arc light eventually proved impractical because it burned out too					
				ould be practical for both home and public	
use instead of gas		coroni or act troping a ren	word drought inghit that we	our of provious for oour nome und puone	
		pen space, but in electric	ity passed through a file	ament. The breakthrough theory became	
known as the Joule effect after James Prescott Joule. He theorized that electrical current, if passed through a resistant conductor, would glow white-hot with heat energy and thus produce light.					
Edison decided to try a carbonized cotton thread filament. When voltage was applied to the completed bulb, <b>it</b> gave off a soft orange					
glow. Just about fifteen hours later, the filament finally burned out. Further experimentation produced filaments that could burn longer and					
longer with each test. By the end of 1880, he had produced a 10-watt bulb that could last for 1500 hours, and had begun to market his new					
invention.	est. By the end of 1000, he i	ina produced a 10 wan oa	io that could last for 150	o nours, and nad oegan to market his new	
	pic of the passage?				
	vented the light bulb		R the effects of public	lighting on everyday life	
	nt bulb was invented			ponized cotton thread filaments	
	ented the electric light bulb?	,	D. the invention of call	John Zea Cotton till Cau manients	
A. Thomas Ed	_		B. Sir Joseph Wilson S	wan	
C. Sir Humphr		D Doth			
			Thomas Edison and Sir		
60: Why is the date of the electric light's invention, 1879, given first in the chronology of events?					
A. to highlight the years of development preceding its invention					
B. to state when the electric light was first invented C. to show this was the year the light bulb was perfected					
		was periected			
D. none of the		2			
or: why were the	first light bulbs impractical	. [			

B. Glass was too expensive for light bulbs

A. They lasted only a short time

	C. Electricity wasn't widely available	D. The	ey were too expensive	
	What is a filament?			
	A. an electrical plug			asses through to create light
	C. an electrical arc in open space		urning stick	
	What did James Prescott Joule's theory state's	?		
	A. Light was possible only with electricity			
	B. Gas light was impractical compared to elec-			
	C. Electricity passed through a conductor wo			
	D. Carbonized cotton thread filament was the			
	It can be inferred that "illuminating" in para			- · · · · · · · ·
	A. interrupting B. making ea		ing light to	D. getting rid of
	It can be inferred that "undertaken" in parag	raph 2 is closest in r	-	D 1' 1
	A. failed B. tried		C. funded	D. discovered
	The word "it" in paragraph 4 refers to	<b>_</b> ·	Carrenant	D. svaltage
	A. bulb B. light		C. current	D. voltage
	What is the purpose of the passage?	vantar aama fram	D to measure who inve	anted the light hulb
	A. to prove which country the light bulb's inv C. to show that there were public lights befor		B. to prove who invo	der of the history of the light bulb
	icate the underlined part that needs correction			der of the history of the light build
	Buenos Aires is one of the world capitals that			
00.	A B	C D	ousy naroor.	
60.	Of the two lectures, the first was by far the be		ne nerson who delivered	d it had such a dynamic style
υ).	A B	cst, partry occause th	C Person <u>who</u> derivered	D a rt nau <u>such a</u> dynamic style.
70:	Drying food by means of solar energy is an a	incient process apply	ving wherever food and	climatic conditions make it possible
. ••	A B	morent process appro	C	D
71:	<u>Ice skating</u> and to go skiing <u>are popular winter</u>	er sports in the North	nern United States.	2
	A B	C D		
72:	In recent years great advances forward have	been made in the field	ld of genetic research.	
	${A}$ ${B}$ ${C}$			
Ch	oose the sentence that best join each of the fe	ollowing pairs of ser	ntences in each of the f	following questions.
	Write your name in the book. He may forget		<i>y y</i>	<b>3 1</b>
	A. He will remember whose book it is if you	u write your name in	it.	
	B. Your name in the book will remind him	of it.		
	C. He will forget the book unless you write	your name in it.		
	D. Write your name in the book in case he f	orgets who lent it to	him.	
74:	He had just entered the house. The police arr			
	A. No sooner had he entered the house than			
	B. Hardly that he had entered the house wh	•		
	C. Immediately had he entered the house w	-		
	D. The police immediately arrested him as			
75:	He felt very tired. However, he was determin			
	A. He felt so tired that he was determined t			
	B. Feeling very tired, he was determined to		•	
	C. As a result of his tiredness, he was determined as he might feel he was determined.			1.
76.	D. Tired as he might feel, he was determine			
/0:	You have paid for the theatre tickets. Please A. Please let me pay for our dinner just after			
	B. Inasmuch as you have paid for the theat			
	C. Please let me pay for our dinner if you h			
	D. You have paid for the theatre tickets so			
77.	The snowfall was very heavy. The result of the			
<i>, ,</i> .	A. The snowfall was heavy enough for the			
	B. They had to cancel all the trains because			
	C. The snowfall was very heavy and they h			
	D. So great was the snowfall that all the tra			
Ind	licate the word that differs from the other thi			each of the following auestion
78		. comfortable	C. interview	D. technology
79		educator	C. curricula	D. environment
80		. acceptable	C. pessimistic	D. compulsory
3.0			- Pessilinoite	2. 001117 410017



NGUỒN SƯU TẦM VÀ CHIA SỂ TÀI LIÊU MIỄN PHÍ CHO BẾ

MUỐN BÉ GIỞI TIẾNG ANH BA MỆ NÊN ĐỘC FILE NÀY <a href="https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1PvH2u-NQknWuXihb">https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1PvH2u-NQknWuXihb</a> GLAryuiULLPwNaf?usp=sharing

TỔNG HỢP THƯ VIỆN TÀI LIỆU MIỄN PHÍ CHO BÉ TỪ MẰM NON ĐẾN LỚP 12 TẠI ĐÂY <a href="https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1c5uj8NtXKypKzMcdaaDEEys0KDXYphpuMn3">https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1c5uj8NtXKypKzMcdaaDEEys0KDXYphpuMn3</a> DrCwJHk/edit#slide=id.p

Hoặc ba mẹ vào nhóm sưu tầm và chia sẻ tài liệu, APP học TIẾNG ANH CHO BÉ MIỄN PHÍ https://www.facebook.com/100004598379391/videos/796054742280796/

Hoặc nhóm zalo chia sẻ tài liệu: 0917.427.940

https://zalo.me/g/strvoy468

TỔNG HỢP KẾNH YOUTUBE VÀ TRANG WEB HỌC TIẾNG ANH MIỄN PHÍ RẮT CẦN CHO BÉ <a href="https://drive.google.com/file/d/10Orx">https://drive.google.com/file/d/10Orx</a> J5yy-mjvzjh6ZQWNRXOv6yks2-9/view?usp=sharing

Hoặc ghé kênh youtube có link tải tài liệu trong phần mô tả của video trong DANH SÁCH PHÁT: TÀI LIỆU TIẾNG ANH

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GUt\_fticYrM&t=341s

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7RMJ6CmjT3c&t=6s

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cd1JBXu3jl4&t=62s